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Recommendation/s 
That Te Poari Whai Kounga | Quality Alignment Board receive the update on 2019 
Consistency Reviews. 
 
Purpose 

The purpose of this report is to provide Te Poari Whai Kounga with an update on the status 
of 2019 Consistency Reviews which Unitec has an interest in. 
 
Commentary 
The attached report outlines the preparation and outcomes for Consistency Reviews 
occurring in 2019. Unitec are up to date and have receive a ‘not sufficient’ outcome to the 
programme NZ Diploma in Construction with a timeframe to 11 November to submit further 
evidence. Consultation has occurred and this evidence is being collated. 
 
Next Steps 
NZQA are assessing the report submitted and are preparing for the review this month.  
The attached report currently provides a list of all programmes eligible for reviews with an 
overview of 2019 Reviews noting the current status. 
 
Attachments 

• 2019 Consistency RAG sheet 20191015 
 
Contributors 

• Jackie Tims, Lead, Programme Development and Management 
• Kakala Vainikolo, Specialist 

 
 

To Te Poari Whai Kounga | Quality 
Alignment Board 

From  Simon Tries, Manager,  
Te Korowai Kahurangi 
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